
A Merry Christmas indeed!   
The Viatorian Community 
Archives was gifted this 
Christmas card (left) from the 
daughter of John Patrick 
Gallahue, a St. Viator College 
alum from Piper City, IL.   
 
The card is not dated, but it is 
assumed to be of the era of 
Gallahue’s years in Bourbonnais.  
He attended the college’s high 
school department between 
1913-1917, then returned home 
to help with the family farm 
during the war.   

Many thanks to Kathryn A. Smith for this wonderful donation! 
 

Below is Gallahue’s class photo, which was published in the June 1917 issue of the college newspaper, 
The Viatorian.  Kathryn was able to immediately identify her father --- circled below. 
 

 


